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25 July 2003

Eileen Roehr

1452 Orchard Lane

Reston, VA  20109

Dear Eileen and the Roehr Family,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access, I would like to notify you of this

plaque awarded posthumuously to Walt Roehr by the IEEE Standards Association in recognition of his

participation in the the recently-published IEEE Standard 802.16a. The award was mentioned, in front of Walt’s

photo, at the IEEE 802 Standards Committee meeting  of 21 July in San Francisco.

We send you our best wishes and regards.

Sincerely,

Dr. Roger B. Marks

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

Roger Marks
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